
 
 

 

 

FOR RELEASE ON 23 December 2020 

OFFICE OF THE REGULATOR RELOCATION 

 

[Apia, Savalalo, 23 December 2020] — As of to date, the Office of the Regulator (“OOTR”) has 

relocated to SAVALALO, MKR APARTMENTS in the center of town. 

  

Due to vast and rapid increase in the number of clients, relocating to a bigger office became a 

necessity. Located right across from St Mary’s Primary School and Tokelau Old Headquarter. 

The OOTR is occupying part of the second and third floor of the MKR Apartments. 

 

New Address: 

Office of the Regulator 

MKR Apartments 

Savalalo 

APIA 

 

Office of the Regulator Private Bag 

Savalalo 

APIA 

 

 

 

For more information, please call the Office of the Regulator at 30282. 

 

Please address all correspondence to 

the Regulator 

Private Bag, Apia, Samoa 

 

Tel:     +685 30282 

Fax:    +685 30281 

Email: admin@regulator.gov.ws 

mailto:admin@regulator.gov.ws

